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St. Joseph School Families,
Thank you all so much for everything that you do to support St. Joseph School. This was on full

display last weekend at the Century Club Dinner. The way that this parish community supports the
school is such an inspiration! From the bottom of our hearts, “THANK YOU!”

Important Dates:
February 14th: Ash Wednesday
February 19th: No School- Mid Winter Break
February 28th- Y5 & K Round up @ 3:15 pm-6:00 pm

Century Club: The 27th annual Century Club committee has provided a Thank You letter and more
ways to donate. To view this letter click here.

24/25 Calendar: The school year calendar for 2024/2025 is now available. You can review it here.

Lifetouch Yearbooks: Deadline to order is April 22,2023.

Teacher Emails: If you are in need of a teacher's email. Please see the spreadsheet. Keep in mind the
teachers email is their first initial followed by a period then last name @stjosephpewamo.org.

Braves Sports
Girls Basketball: If you would like to come out and cheer on our lady braves, here is a look at their
schedule.

Athletic Opportunities

Westphalia Baseball Registration:Westphalia baseball registration for 1st – 6th grade is open and you
can register online at www.wbbsb.com (there will not be paper forms). Click on the baseball link on the
home page and there will be a heading for registration. Registration deadline is March 8th. If you have
any questions, please contact Chris Hundt @ 517-899-0643 or chris.hundt@rehmann.com.
** THIS ONLY APPLIES FOR T-BALL AND SOFTBALL. PEWAMO LITTLE LEAGUE WILL PUT
SOMETHING OUT SOON.**

PW Youth Softball Registration: PW Youth Softball Registration for 1st-8th graders has begun and you
can register your daughter(s) online at www.WBBSB.com (there will not be paper forms anymore). Click
on the Softball link on the home page and there will be a heading for Registration. Registration deadline
is March 1st. If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Eklund @ 989-928-8395 or
jeffeklund81@gmail.com.

Basketball Open-Gym: For 1st & 2nd grade students who would like to learn the rules, basic skills &
drills. For more information and to sign up click here.
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Moms Hot Lunch Menu:
February 7- Pizza
February 14- Grilled Cheese/Tomato Soup
February 21- Pancakes & Ham

Upcoming Playground Supervisors:
Parker Surbook, Tony Antes - Feb 1, 2, 5
James Blyth, Ryan Cook- Feb 6, 7, 8
Ted Droste, Christopher Feldpausch- Feb 9, 12, 13
Andrew George, Jessie Harrington- Feb 14, 15, 16, 20

View the full list here.

Have a great weekend and God Bless!

Be Brave In Christ,

Ryan Weber

School Mission

“St. Joseph School, staff, parents, and parish family are committed to teaching quality, Christ-centered Catholic beliefs and values. Our
uniqueness is displayed in our staff dedication, parental involvement, and community pride, which make St. Joseph a leader in academic
excellence, social integration and appreciation of each individual as a child of God.”

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hpbtTb3DrASoNurtH_0IygAeHd24WhoQ/view?usp=drive_link

